Dear Mr. Schwarz, Dr. Santora, Mr. Ross and all members of the BOE,

We are requesting that the BOE reject implementing any of the controversial, new Sex Ed
standards into the curriculum. There are several BOE's in NJ that have listened to concerned
parents and passed resolutions for an opt IN option, some sort of work around (such as offering
the material on the last day of school), or rejecting the inclusion of the new standards
altogether.

Incorporating these standards will alienate a large portion of students and parents in the
district. It will also unnecessarily expose students of all ages to inappropriate and pornographic
material. Many parents have already lost a great deal of trust in the district due to controversial
topics and ideologies that have infiltrated the curriculum. Incorporating these inappropriate
standards witl only serve to deepen this distrust. We implore the district to stand with parents
and bravely push back.

Taxpayers should not be required to pay for this. If parents want their children to learn this
content they should feel free to teach it at home. The school district, who should be protecting
children, should not be taking away a child’'s innocence. According to these standards, 10 year
olds (many of whom still believe in Santa) will learn about masturbation and sexual intercourse,
and 13 year olds will learn about anal sex and abortion (which goes against many people’s
religious and moral beliefs). Regardless of our own specific beliefs, many parents and
taxpayers also believe that some of the content in the standards is false and goes against basic
biology.

None of this should be taught to students. Please stand with us and reject incorporating any
controversial, harmful standards or unproven theories into the curriculum.

Sincerely,

(signature)

(printed name)

(Madison address)

(date)




